
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 
 

MEETING DATE:  January 11, 2023 

SUBJECT: Request from City of Sisters for ARPA Reserve Allocation 
 
BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 
At the December 15, 2021 Board of County Commissioners meeting, the City of Sisters 
presented an ARPA funding request for a proposed future affordable housing project. The 
Board allocated $500,000 in reserves for future consideration of the project.  
 
At the January 11, 2023 Board of Commissioners meeting, the City of Sisters will provide 
project status updates and request that reserve funds be formally allocated for the project.  
 
ATTENDANCE:  
Joe O’Neill, Interim City Manager, City of Sisters 
Michael Preedin, Mayor, City of Sisters 
Kerry Prosser, City Recorder/Assistant to the City Manager, City of Sisters  
Scott Woodford, Community Development Director, City of Sisters 
Clayton Crowhurst, Northwest Housing Alternatives 
Laura Skundrick, Deschutes County Finance  
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